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JUNE 2016
Medals for Megan, Jack and Zak at Regional Age Group Championships
Megan Dean won silver on the 50m and 100m Butterfly, Jack Cox won silver on the 1500m Freestyle and Zak Westwood won silver on the 50m Butterfly at a very successful meet for Bilston swimmers. In total 11 Bilston swimmers competed over two weekends and there were lots of personal best times achieved. Well done to all swimmers at this meet!
County times 2017 published and important changes announced

The proposal from the Staffs ASA committee is that from next season only swimmers who have achieved qualifying times in a licensed meet shall be allowed to enter the counties. This would mean that our in-house time trial event/club championships would no longer count towards the meet. Therefore it is vital that our young swimmers enter meets to get these times. The next meet is at Stafford Leisure Centre in October and forms for this are will be available in June. 
Success for Clive Keay at European Masters in London
Clive Keay swam superbly well at the European Masters in May. He competed in the 50m Butterfly, 100 Butterfly and 400m Freestyle clocking some impressive times. Most impressive was the 1.08 in the 100m Butterfly - long course. Clive represented Bilston at this meet and had a fantastic time.

Shutdown reminder

LAST SESSION:     FRIDAY 5TH AUGUST 2016

FIRST SESSION BACK:  MONDAY 22ND AUGUST 2016

There will be no land training in August.

Preparations for next season

Rest assured that preparations for next season are well under way with the coaching staff and as ever, we will be looking to make improvements to the service we offer wherever possible. Whilst we are promised they are coming, we are still waiting for the green light for mornings at Bilston. There will of course be movement in our performance lanes soon and letters will be sent to those affected in the coming weeks.
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